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The mail in voting system has worked extremely well in increasing the number of 

citizens who vote in Oregons elections. I am an 82 year old woman who has voted in 

every election. Mail in ballots are important for citizens my age who find in person 

voting very difficult. I am unable to stand in lines because of physical limitations.  

Oregon has shown its desire to foster voting by making it as easy as possible for 

citizens to complete and get in their ballots. This is not the time for the legislature to 

Change our system. The state has responsibility for the election process not the 

federal government. Keep the current system which supports voting rights.  


